

European Association of Hospital Pharmacists

Mr. András Süle, EAHP President Boulevard Brand Whitlock 87 Box 11 (4th floor) 1200 Brussels president@eahp.eu

Bodø 23.02.2024

Dear Mr. Süle,

The Norwegian Association of Hospital Pharmacists supports the candidacy of Mr. Håvard Kirkevold to the EAHP Board. Mr. Kirkevold has been leader and board member of the Norwegian association for many years and has done an excellent job. He knows EAHP's work well through participation in GA for a number of years. We believe he will be an excellent candidate for EAHP's board

With kind regard On behalf of the Norwegian Association of Hospital Pharmacists

Dr Renate Elenjord

huate theriord

President of the Norwegian Association of Hospital Pharmacists

In copy:

Mrs. Jennie de Greef, EAHP Managing Director jennie.degreef@eahp.eu

Mr. Håvard Kirkevold

havard.kirkevold@sykehusapotekene.no